
Please refer to the Price Sensitive Information (PSI) of the 
bank dated April 30, 2023 (published in your newspaper on 
May 01, 2023). In N.B. 1 of PSI: the words “as per terms of 
letter and/or directives of the regulatory authorities, in this 
regard” inadvertently omitted due to typo, now to be added 
and read after the word “... dividend”. We are sorry for the 
inconveniences caused. 

Group Company Secretary
Mutual Trust Bank Ltd. 

Corrigendum

MZ 1jv †g 2023 Zvwi‡L Avcbvi cwÎKvq cÖKvwkZ e¨vs‡Ki g~j¨ 
ms‡e`bkxj Z_¨ Gi wet`ªt Gi 1t-Òwbqš¿K ms¯’vmg~‡ni wPwVi 
kZ©vejx Ges/ev wb‡`©kbv AbyhvqxÓ kã¸wj UvB‡cvi Kvi‡Y 
AmveavbZvekZ ev` c‡i, GLb Zv †hvM K‡i Ò....jf¨vskÓ k‡ãi 
c‡i hy³ n‡e| D³ Amyweavi Rb¨ Avgiv `ytwLZ| 

MÖæc †Kv¤úvbx †m‡µUvix
wgDPyqvj Uªv÷ e¨vsK wjwg‡UW

ms‡kvabx


